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ANNOUNCEMENT  
 

           

 

 

2024-15 

 
 
Subject: National Organizer Representative 
 
Issue Date: November 6, 2024 
 
After a productive tenure, David Brassard has decided not to leave his name for re-
election for his position of being the Organizer’s representative to the CARS Board. The 
CARS Board and indeed the entire rally community would like to take this opportunity to 
thank David for his dedication and work in this position.  
 
The position of CARS Organizer Representative on the CARS Extended board is for a 
period of two-year term, ending December 31, 2026. 
 
The Organizer’s Representative provides the Board of Directors with valuable input from 
organizers and offers organizers the opportunity to communicate with the Board about 
rally related issues and activities.  
 
To begin the process of finding a candidate the Board would like to hear from people 
interested in taking on the position. The commitment would require participation in 
monthly board conference calls, communicating regularly with organizers, as well as 
attending the CARS AGM in January. 
 
Please take the time to consider taking on this role. While all the board members are 
current or past competitors, there is a need for a separate voice for organizers at Board 
meetings as well as a central point for organizers to raise their concerns. 
 
If you have any questions about the position or would like to put your name forward, 
please contact Debbie through email at office@carsrally.ca or by phone at (855) 640-
6444  
 
The deadline for expressions of interest will be December 5, 2024. We will notify the 
National organizers who the candidates are and will ask them to vote for their candidate 
of choice.  
 
Thank you 
 
Debbie Dyer 
CARS Office Manager 
 


